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RE: Corrections to Common Provisions Regulation, 5 CCR 1001-2 

Tracking Number 2015-00534 
 

Dear Ms. Maiolo: 
 

On November 19, 2015, amendments to the Common Revisions Regulation were adopted by the 
Air Quality Control Commission.  Pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), the amended regulation and 
the Attorney General's opinion were submitted to the Secretary of State under Tracking Numbers 2015-
00534. These amendments respond to Environmental Protection Agency’s State Implementation Plan 
(SIP) call to amend provisions applying to excess emissions during periods of startup, shutdown and 
malfunction. 
 

A review of Common Provisions Regulation, specifically sections II.E.4. and II.J.4., reveals 
publication errors.  In the published version, language the Commission struck from the original version 
remains in the rule.  The published version should be corrected to remove the text to conform to the 
Commission’s decision.  Attached documents reflect the changes that should have been made and how 
the text should actually appear. 
 

Pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), non-substantive errors may be corrected upon 
submission of a request by the agency.  I have reviewed these errors and have determined that they 
are non-substantive errors that should be corrected to conform the published rules to the adopted 
rules. An appropriate corrective document has been provided. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
THOMAS A. ROAN 
First Assistant Attorney General 
Air Quality Unit 
Natural Resources and Environment 
720-508-6268 
720-508-6039 (FAX) 
Email:  tom.roan@coag.gov 

 
cc: Theresa Martin 


